
 
 

 

 
 
To Whom It May Concern 
 
 
 
 
 
RE: Support for the proposed promotional news service called “The Bureau” 
 
As Managing Director and Sole Owner of a large award apartment Developer and a strong 
supporter of this business news initiative, I would like to provide my support to what Business 
News are seeking to implement called THE BUREAU.   
 
Anything that assists in promoting our state to investors, businesses be they local, interstate 
or international is very worthy of government support.  
 
For many years now I have enjoyed the strong support of Business News to our business but 
more importantly to the overall state economy with well written business stories that can 
continue to be published beyond our state.  This will be of great benefit to not only many 
different types of businesses but will help diversifying our state economy.  Such an initiative 
will inevitably create jobs making us far more independent as a state into the future with a 
strong growing state economy.  
 
The proposal outlined by Business News to me certainly has my full support and as mentioned 
will provide opportunities to the state that should not be overlooked.   
 
I therefore encourage you to support this new and innovative services for Western Australia.  
 
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely,  

 
Paul Blackburne  
Managing Director  
 
 
 


